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Many thanks to Collier Community Foundation

NAPLES, FL – Oct. 17, 2022 – While Naples Botanical Garden was significantly

impacted by Hurricane Ian, the Garden will be fine with a reopening announcement

coming soon. This is a result of the resiliency and remarkable cleanup efforts of our

staff, volunteers, and community. We have been able to take on these recovery

efforts so quickly because of the early support for those members of our team and

their families with the most urgent needs.

The Garden would like to formally thank the Collier Community Foundation for its

generosity and support of our staff following Hurricane Ian. Through the Collier

Comes Together Fund, Collier Community Foundation has apportioned funded

housing for displaced staff members. This housing has afforded them the ability to
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begin the important work of personal recovery and healing.

For media questions, please contact media@naplesgarden.org.

About Naples Botanical Garden

Naples Botanical Garden is where plants and people thrive together. In addition to

our 170-acre showcase for tropical plants, the Garden offers a uniquely beautiful,

natural, and ever-changing experience to bring our diverse community together to

enjoy companionship, refuge, learning, and celebration.

On reopening, hours of operation will be from 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. (8 a.m. early entry for

Members). Visit naplesgarden.org for details.
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About the Collier Community Foundation

Collier Community Foundation™ is a tax-exempt, public, charitable organization

established in 1985 to increase and focus on local private philanthropy. Today, the

Collier Community Foundation manages more than 850 funds, works with hundreds

of nonprofits, and has granted over $268 million to nonprofit organizations,

community programs, and scholarships. Informed giving. Powerful results.™ Learn

more at colliercf.org, or call 239.649.5000.
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NAPLES BOTANICAL GARDEN, INC. IS A 501(C)(3) ORGANIZATION. A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL

INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING 1.800.435.7352 WITHIN FLORIDA AND

REFERENCING REGISTRATION #CH-7593 OR AT www.FloridaConsumerHelp.com. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT,

APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. TAX ID: 65-0511429
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